Selectmen's Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine

11/16/20

A true recent is recorded

Present were:

<u>Marc Bernier</u>

<u>Deb Marquis</u>

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

The Recycle Attendant, Gary came into the meeting to talk about people coming to recycle items and not wearing a mask if they go up on the loading dock. He has a sign out stating they near to wear a mask. He wanted our blessing to know if he could turn them away if they will not put a mask on, we said yes, that is the Town's policy. He told them if they put their bags, boxes or whatever container they have by the end of the dock, he will in fact empty them for them. He said he did tell a man that he would have to leave, he would not put a mask on or leave his recycling by the end of the dock.

Gary also mentioned that the building that he works out of is rotting out.

The refrigerators and air conditioning units need to be emptied and picked up and taken away.

Lance Skelton came in and gave us the keys to the new salt shed door that he had installed.

Deb, Selectman brought Marc, Chair up to speed about some of the challenges she is having with getting the systems all changed over and how it is proceeding.

The Selectman discussed the intersection of 201 and 125 and decided to leave it "as is" for now, it is a right of way to property abutting John and Denise Pride.

Adjournment at 7:10pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and meeting adjourned.